
We had an incredible start to our school year -the best yet! 
 
Our PBIS Kick-off went well with all students spending 5 minutes at various locations (bathroom, bus, 
cafeteria, voice levels, hallway, and before/after school) around the school on Friday, Sept. 2 learning 
about and practicing behaviors for each location. This was followed up with building level meetings 
(divided in half due to our size) where our annual theme and PBIS focus areas were established.  Our 
theme this year is “We Are Bucket Fillers” and for PBIS we will use focus areas with specific vocabulary 
throughout the year.  Our first focus area will be the bus.  Drivers and teachers have been asked to 
reinforce behaviors associated with Leadership, Courage, and Kindness. 
 
Open House – We had nearly 100% turn out for our Open House this year. What a fantastic turn-
out.  Parents and staff were complementary about the process.   
 
Harley Days will be this Friday, Sept. 16.  You are welcome to join us at 9:15 or 10:30 for the 
presentation. 
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